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June 14, 2010

Ms. Sarah Haislip
Health Planner
UHS-Pruitt Corporation
1626 Juergens Court
Norcross, GA 30093

Dear Ms. Haislip,

| reviewed your recent letter asking for support from our School for your application to construct and
operate a new 60-bed nursing facility in Johnston County. The School of Nursing is located in Chapel
Hill. We do not have the data to address the needs of Johnston County. However, should you establish
a business in the area we would be delighted to speak with your organization regarding potential clinical
placements of our students.

| wish you success in your endeavors.

Kristen M. Swanson, RN, PhD, FAAN
Dean and Alumni Distinguished Professor

Sincerely,




